
Subject: Special Election: UF Rep for Bus/CIS/CTE Candidate 
Announcement 
Date: April 12, 2022 
 
 
 
 
Dear Full-Time Business, Computer Information Systems, and Career & 
Technical Education Faculty,  
 
For the open Representative position for your department/division grouping, one 
person has declared candidacy: Jeremy Peters. As a reminder, voting begins on 
April 19, 2022 at 12:00am and ends on April 24, 2022 at 11:59pm. Voting will 
take place electronically via Simply Voting (instructions will be sent out on April 
19, 2022. Keep in mind that this is for a special election for this position ONLY. 
The ballot will list the candidate’s name along with a space for a write-in 
candidate.  
 
Please let me know if you have any questions about the election process.  
 
In Solidarity, 
 
Archie Delshad, Ph.D. 
Associate Professor  
Department of Political Science 
Fullerton College  
United Faculty Parliamentarian 
United Faculty Elections Committee Chair 
Email: adelshaduf@gmail.com 


